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Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting
January 11, 2001

The meeting was called to order by President Diane Eardley at 7:00 PM at St. Andrews
Presbyterian Church.

Membership Chair, Jan Beckert introduced new members and guests. There were
approximately 190 people in attendance.

Regular orders of business took place such as Show and Tell and Janet Berlin,
introducing the Satellite concept.

The Opportunity Quilt 2000 made $3300. Marilyn Martin sold the most tickets, 420.

The Glendale Quilt Show for March 24 was announced. A bus will be hired and the cost
will be about $20 each.

Karen Pickford, Challenge Quilt Chair, announced the theme for the 2001 Challenge
Quilt. The theme this year is nautical and must contain a mariner’s compass.

The Evening Stars Satellite Group gave prizes for last year’s Block of the Month
winners.

This year Block of the Month has a floral theme.
The break started at 7:30 PM.

After the break door prizes were awarded.

Ruth McDowell was the speaker. She was fabulous.

The meeting ajourned at 8:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Linda Hanna



